
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:    Blaise           Term: Term 2  2023-2024              Topic: Dinosaurs and 

Celebrations 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Well – what a chock-a-block term 

we have had!  

Starting with Halloween, moving on 

to Bonfire Night, Diwali and 

Remembrance day before finally 

getting to the term’s topic of 

Dinosaurs and ending with a 

beautiful festive few weeks filled with 

tinsel and glitter. 

The pupils in Blaise have not stopped 

all term, making some beautiful 

pieces of sensory art, bird feeders, 

having photo-shoots, working on 

physio, communication, OT and 

meeting their sensory needs with 

exciting, themed sensory trays.  

Some of the pupils have made such 

wonderful progress in their self-help 

skills, like Otis who has been standing 

independently from sitting and 

taking steps. Or Iyla and Faye who 

have been listening to instructions 

and responding accordingly. Kiera 

and Shelby have been developing 

their communication and ability to 

accept change, Freddie and Sahithi 

have shown us their cheeky sides by 

being alert and exploring cause and 

effect items to make one another 

laugh. 

It’s been a jam-packed term of arts, 

crafts and drama ending in our 

performance and a visit from singing 

hands - we have loved every 

moment. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful 

Christmas and look forward to seeing 

everyone again in the new year. 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Wednesday 20th 

December 

First day back: Tuesday 9th January 


